
Circular No: 2022-23/125 

 

Dear Parent,  

Greetings of the day! 

 

 “Be the change that you want to see in the World.”  

-Mahatma Gandhi  

St.Joseph’s has a vision to prepare useful, committed, empowered and enlightened 

citizens who can contribute meaningfully to the growth of our nation. To align with this we 

are organizing “Investiture Ceremony" in our school. 

Our Prefectorial Board will help the School in various programs and activities like Annual 

Day, Sports Day, Teachers Day, etc. They also play a disciplinary role and help to remind 

fellow students of their conduct and behaviour. 

 We feel highly privileged to inform you that the school is organizing “Investiture 

Ceremony". On this occasion we cordially invite you to be a part of the function as a proud 

stakeholder. 

 

Warm Regards 

 

Principal 


